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Wes Moore

| want to thank Belinda Stronach and the Stronach Group for their longtime
stewardship of horse racing in Maryland and the professionalism and good faith
they brought to this process with the Maryland Thoroughbred Racetrack

Operating Authority.

The Authority’s report represents an important next step for the industry, and |
look forward to working with the General Assembly and the Maryland
Thoroughbred Racetrack Operating Authority to finalize an agreement that
ensures this important industry continues to create jobs and drive economic

growth for years to come. »
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